nay'heon Command, Control,

Communication and
Information Systems
1001 Boston Post Road
: Marlborough, Massachusetts
July 9, 2002 01752-3789 USA
508.490.1000

Mr. Jeff Ritter
Wayland Town Hall
41 Cochituate Road
Wayland, MA 01778

Re: Response to Public Comments
Former Raytheon Facility
430 Boston Post Road
Wayland, Massachusetts (the “Site”)
RTN 3-13574, Permit No. 133939

Dear Mr. Jeff Ritter:

Thank you for your interest in the former Raytheon facility Site and your participation in the Public Involvement
process. The purpose of this letter is to notify you that Environmental Resources Management (ERM), on behalf of
Raytheon Company (Raytheon) has developed a document incorporating responses to all public comments regarding
the Scope of Work (SOW): Additional Site Characterization Activities for the Site entitled, “Response to Public
Comments on Scope of Work, Former Raytheon Facility Site, 430 Boston Post Road, Wayland, Massachusetts.”
Copies of this document are available for your review and are located in the public repositories at the Wayland Public
Library and the Wayland Board of Health Office.

Based on feedback from the Public Involvement Plan (PIP) participants, Raytheon has revised the scope of work to
include sampling for additional chemical constituents in wetland soil and groundwater, and the installation of five
additional monitoring wells and has submitted it to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection
(DEP). Raytheon has also included additional assessment activities beyond what was originally proposed in the SOW.

Raytheon is committed to assessing and cleaning up the Site to ensure that a level of no significant risk to public
safety, health and the environment is achieved. Upon completion of the additional assessment activities, the results
will be shared with the PIP at a public meeting and documented in a Phase II/III Addendum Report. If additional site
characterization activities are required, a subsequent SOW will be developed and submitted to the PIP.

Again, thank you for your interest in the Site. Raytheon looks forward to continued public participation throughout
the completion of this important project.

Sincerely, ‘

Ll (AL

Ronald C. Slager, n/ /
Raytheon Company
Restoration Program Manager

Enclosure

cc: Mr. John Drobinski, ERM, 399 Boylston Street, 6™ Floor, Boston, MA 02116
Massachusetts DEP, Northeast Regional Office ~Wilmington, MA 01887
Wayland Board of Health (PIP Repository)

Wayland Public Library (PIP Repository)
PIP Participants



